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QMA Members, 
  
  
Recently River City Quarter Midgets lost the rights to our web site address and are unable to keep the name that 
we have used for several years.  We have started a new site at www.AustinQuarterMidgets.com.  We will release 
a Grands site soon for you to find all information regarding the 2010 Western Grand that will be held at our track.  
We will have several members attending Grands events this summer so please look one of us up if you have any 
question or suggestions for next years event. 
  
  
  
  
Thanks,  
 
Mike Lewis 
RCQMA President 
www.AustinQuarterMidgets.com 
Home of the 2010 Western Grands 

 
 
 


